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Superior Street Construction Update: Word on the Street (October 31, 2019)

 

Wrap-up of Last Week

Concrete was poured for sections of sidewalk, amenity zones and driving lanes. -

More light and signal bases were installed.-

Installation continued for hot water lines.-

Pipefitters finished all steam connections.-

Curbs were poured for 3rd Avenue East.-

Signal steel was installed in 1st Avenue East. and 2nd Avenue East.-
What to Expect October 30 – November 6

Access to all businesses and residences will remain open.-

Concrete for the 3rd  Avenue East intersection will be poured as well as sidewalks and amenity zones.-

Steam lines between 3rd and 4th Avenue East will be completed.  -

Installation of hot  water lines from 3rd Avenue East to 4th Ave E will be finished this week.-

Wiring, lighting and signal  bases will be installed throughout the project.-
 

Weekly Meeting

All are welcome at the weekly construction update meeting every Tuesday at 9:00 am at Greysolon  on the ballroom level.-
 

Phase 3

Plans are underway for Please 3 of Superior Street reconstruction. An informational meeting will be announce  in the weeks to

come.

-

Businesses and residents within Phase 3 of the project zone are welcome to contact Annie Harala, Public Information

Coordinator for Northland Constructors, with questions in preparation of 2020 work,

Annie.Harala@northlandconstructors.us  or 218-310-8993.

-

 

Detour Routes

Pedestrian detour route maps are included in large kiosks at each intersection.-

Please use the following link to review vehicle detours www.superiorstreet.org-
 

Parking Ramps              

Many ramps are offering free parking if you enter and leave in with an hour.  For those accessing businesses in the

construction zone, the following ramps are participating:

-

Hart District Ramp - 125 East Superior Street-



Medical District Ramp - 302 East First Street-

Tech Village Ramp - 10 East First Street-

   
   


